San Joaquin Valley
I-5 Goods Movement
Corridor Study

A Caltrans Emerging Priorities Planning Study Administered by Fresno COG on behalf of the San Joaquin Valley Regional Planning Agencies.

Technical Advisory Committee
Meeting Summary Notes

Thursday, December 22, 2016
Time: 10:30 AM PST

Agenda Items:

1. Roll Call

Kim Kloeb

Rob Cunningham
X Elisabeth Hahn
Isael Ojeda Stanislaus Council of Governments
X Dan Stewart
Anthony Zepeda
X Ty Phimmasone
X Dylan Stone
Amelia Davies Madera County Transportation Commission
Jeff Findley

X Rob Terry

Clark Thompson
Teresa Nichol

San Joaquin Council of Governments

Merced County Association of Governments

Fresno Council of Governments

X Christopher Xiong Kings County Associations of Governments
X Terri King

Gabriel Gutierrez
X Ben Giuliani Tulare County Association of Governments
X Derek Winning
X Rob Ball

Kern Council of Governments
Ben Raymond

Joanne McDermott
Todd LaCasse
Davinder Singh
Michael Robinson

Caltrans HQ

Caltrans District 10

Michael Navarro

Lorena Mendibles Caltrans District 6

Hector Rangel
Michael Sigala
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Sigala Inc, Project Manager
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X Michael Fischer

X Jolene Hayes . .

X Bob Gollnick Cambridge Systematics

X Chiranjivi Bhamidipati

X Fatemeh Ranaiefer Fehr & Peers
Steve Brown
Matt Hanson Caltrans HQ/Truck Services
Kelly Kerber ARB

Receive Update From Cambridge Systematics

Strategic Programs and Feasibility Analysis (task two and three). Jolene Hayes noted this
memo was submitted to the group on November 1, 2016. Michael Sigala noted comments from
MPOs post November 1. Jolene noted the MPO comments would be incorporated into the
Impact Analysis.

Impact Analysis of Strategic Programs (task four). Jolene Hayes noted a delay in data runs has
caused the delay in the delivery of this memo. The memo was noted to be circulated to group
by the end of the calendar year.

Demonstration Project. Jolene Hayes noted a meeting with Pelecon Tech scheduled for early
January to start planning for March. They are planning an urban demonstration in March in
southern CA so Jolene will coordinate around it. Rob Ball asked about moving the
demonstration to the Shafter area. Jolene noted some safety issues with the current
demonstration projects and the need to conduct the demonstration in areas with great lengths
between interchanges (hence the northern CA location as previously planned for). Rob Ball will
talk to Jolene off line for this item.

Regional Policy Council Meeting January 20. Michael Sigala requested the Cambridge team
conduct a brief presentation to the Regional Policy Council at their January 20, 2017 meeting.

Other Items — none were reported.

Adjourn (10:51 am)

NEXT STEPS:
* Impacts Analysis of Strategic Programs — draft memo DUE
* Demonstration Project being planned for March 2017

NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, January 26, 2017 AT 10:30 AM
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